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SAFE SLEEP
Tuesday, 
May 14, 2024
@ 12:00 PM - 
1:00 PM
When babies sleep safely, parents
rest easier. Learn some tips on
how to ensure safe sleep for your
baby. 

Contact Us

808-526-1222
Phone:

IS OFFERING A SAFE SLEEP WORKSHOP
FOR THE MONTH OF MAY

1-800-816-1222

Scan to Chat:

The Parent Line

@theparentline

The virtual workshops are voluntary and intended for enrichment purposes.
Certifications and/or credits are not offered. 

For more information please
visit our website at:

www.theparentline.org
Mahalo!


